
 

 
 

The Mission of the Oshkosh Police Department is to promote public safety and to enhance the 
 quality of life in our community through innovative policing and community partnerships 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

OSHKOSH POLICE DEPARTMENT 
 

Date: December 22, 2017   

Time: 11:20 AM   

Contact: Lt. Andrew Lecker     

(920) 236-5758   

Subject:   Weapons Incident 

 

The Oshkosh Police Department is currently investigating a stabbing incident which occurred in the 

700 block of Central St. in Oshkosh. 

 

On December 22, 2017 at 3:36 AM officers from the Oshkosh Police Department responded to a 

local hospital for a report of an individual being brought in who had been stabbed. Officers learned a 

27 year old Oshkosh man had been stabbed while at a location in the 700 block of Central St.  The 

man remains hospitalized with non-life threatening injuries. 

 

Investigators from the Oshkosh Police Department continue to investigate this incident.  At this time 

it is believed that the altercation occurred between individuals known to each other and was not 

random. 

 

Anyone with information on this incident is encouraged to contact the Oshkosh Police Department at 

(920) 236-5700. 

 

If you have information about this incident, but wish to remain anonymous, please contact the 

Winnebago County Crime Stoppers at (920) 231-8477; or add the free P3 App to your Apple or 

Android phone and add a tip; or go to www.winnebagocrimestoppers.org to submit a text tip.  If 

your tip leads to an arrest, you may be eligible for a cash reward. 
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